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Vote by mail is the most equitable way to conduct voting. In person requirements 

would primarily impact low income voters who often have more restrictive work 

schedules, challenges in accessing transportation, etc. These community members 

are just as deserving as anyone else to be able to cast their vote. Oregon has done a 

good thing in removing barriers to people being able to vote by using mail in voting. It 

is a safe way of voting and the most equitable way for all Oregonians to be able to 

share their vote. 


